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 February 26, 2004
Sportsmen Bassmasters

 Meeting Minutes
Members Present:

Rob A.

Jim Ba.
Paul B.

Patrick B.

Rusty B.



Jim Bo.
Mike Da.
Dan F.

Mickey G.

Ron Grav.


Matt H.
Clayton H.
Brad L.
Cal McC.

Mike McD.

Paul N.
Carey N.
Troy O.
Robin O.

Zach R.


Dale R.
Brent S.
Craig S.
Chris T.

Bill Y. 



President’s Report (Paul Becka):

· The banquet was one of the best

· Thanks to everyone for gathering items for the banquet

· Again thanks to those who participated in the casting kids event

· A sign-up sheet was passed around to those who want to man the booth at the Sportsmen’s Show on March 7th
· Mickey has the web-site up and running

· The White Bear Lake Association will likely be repealing the ordinance limiting how close a boat can come to shore.

· Paul again thanked the club for the plaque he received at the banquet. 

Vice President’s Report (Robin Olson):

· The letters that need to be sent, to the various parties for the upcoming tournament lakes, are being prepared.

Secretary/Treasurer’s Report (Chris Tope):

· Current Balance $1359.51

· Do to some miss-calculation for the banquet the service charge and tax were not figured into the costs per meal.  The cost per each member at the meeting is $3.36.

· If you haven’t notified me of the sponsors please do so, so I may send out a thank you note to them. 
Internet Director (Mickey Goetting):

· The web site is back up and running and Mickey is in the process of getting the username and password set up.

· An update of the member roster is on the web site

· Make sure that if you order from any tackle/supplies from BASS, to do it through the web site.  The club gets a five percent commission on all orders. 

· The DNR creel survey 1-2 bugs have been fixed, Mickey may make announcement at the next Fed. meeting about the survey; the Fed. maybe putting a link to the survey on the Fed. web site. 

Special Projects (Bill Young):

· The family tournament was brought up, so be thinking about that

Data Director (Cal McCracken):

· Please notify Cal of any club functions you participate in, so he may credit you with your points. 

Federation Report (Mike Breuer):

· No Report

Old Business:

· The club voted Le Homme Dieu as the lake for the 2005 state tournament to sponsor

New Business:
· Troy brought up Cal’s idea of having a tackle share at the next club meeting

· Bring tackle items to swap that you don’t use to the next meeting

· Frankie’s is sponsoring a tournament that’ll be the second, third and fourth Thursdays of each month.  The tournaments will be the North metro lakes.  Entry fee is $35 per tournament and $5 for big bass.  The end of the year prize will be entry into their fall tournament.

· See Dale if you wish to order any items from Stearns, he’s putting together his yearly order.

· Motion passed that the club will pick-up the cost of the tax and tip from the banquet.

Education:

· Jon Hesse from Formula Propeller and Marine was in to speak about propellers and increasing boat performance.  The web site for the them is www.formulapropeller.com and the phone number is 763-535-8011

Next Meeting is:  March 25th the location is yet to be determined, continue to watch e-mail from Bill.
Waiting List for membership: 

Joel Smith

.

